CEC Meeting Minutes

March 13, 2012

Meeting was held at the Senator Inn after monthly luncheon.

This meeting's speaker was Paul Badeau, Communications Director, for Efficiency Maine will be the keynote speaker. Efficiency Maine has a variety of programs; all geared toward promoting the more efficient use of electricity, helping Mainers reduce energy costs, and improving the environment. It offers information, incentives, training and technical assistance to a wide variety of groups, including residents, businesses, contractors, schools and others. Paul's presentation will cover Commercial and Home Energy Savings Programs, residential incentives and an education segment on "Save Like a Mainer."

Susan presented "March is CGFM Month" Proclamation signed by the Governor to the members.

Susan presented Angela Dickinson an award for website excellence.

Treasurer's Report – update coming.

Reminder that April is election of officers; nominations still needed.

Discussion around election of officers and how to encouraging members to participate.

Susan has put together a "Proclamation Package" to be used for future years. Will forward onto the next President.

50/50 Raffle won by Lea Saunders, amount \$16.00.

Respectfully Submitted by,

Mary Colson, AGA Maine Chapter Secretary